
UCF Matter Unresolved
The resolution of the matter concerning the UCF student who
absconded with the Eucharist and held It for a week remains
pending.  We  will  not  know  the  outcome  until  the  student
judicial review process is completed.

Below  is  the  statement  issued  by  the  president  of  the
University:

UCF takes this situation seriously and we are glad to know the
student has returned the Eucharist and written a letter of
apology.  We  encourage  students  to  express  their  views
respectfully, and we expect them to comply with university
codes of conduct.

Any  disciplinary  action  will  be  handled  through  the
university’s  student  judicial  system,  per  our  published
procedure.

John C. Hitt
President, University of Central Florida

We will continue to monitor this matter to see that justice is
done.

https://www.catholicleague.org/ucf-matter-unresolved/

